
Mink are highly susceptible to the viruses that cause Covid-19. Outbreaks have been documented within fur farms, including farms 
in Oregon. These farms house mink in horrific conditions which can facilitate viral spread. I support a total ban on these farms, 
which pose a public health risk and promote cruelty.


